
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2011 

 

 

Honorable Milele A. Coggs     

Alderwoman, 6
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   6
th

 ALD. DIST. -FILE #110787 

          INSTALL 20 MILES PER HOUR WHEN CHILDREN 

                     ARE PRESENT ON EAST BURLEIGH STREET FROM 

                     NORTH HOLTON STREET TO NORTH BOOTH STREET 

 

                          

Dear Alderwoman Coggs: 

  

We are installing school speed limit signs to supplement the existing pentagon school signs. We 

recommend posting 20 miles per hour when children are present on this roadway. The necessary 

legislation will be prepared and subsequently heard at the October 18, 2011 Public Safety 

Committee meeting. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


